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Minutes of the Parish Council (Trust) Meeting (virtual) held 
immediately following the Parish Council Meeting on Monday, 10th 

August 2020. 
 

 
Present: Cllrs Smith, Burrows, Cade, Sewell and Canham 
 

43/20 Apologies: Cllr Anker  

44/20 Declarations of Interest. Cllr Sewell re item 47/20 - Woodland Walk 

45/20 The Minutes of the Parish Council (Trust) meeting 6th July 2020 
were approved (virtual)  

 
46/20 Finance Report – Clerk 

● Due to Covid-19 restrictions the bank reconciliation had not been carried 

out however arrangements will now be made  
● The Finance Report was received and approved 

● The following payment was approved 
£108. National Allotment Society fee for 2020 

● The following contractual payments were duly noted: 

£224.29 Mow All re June Cut 
£315.00 4 Counties re June Cut 

£224.29 Mow All re July Cut 
 

47/20 Field Gardens Report - Cllr Cade 

● Allotments; It was noted that there was plenty of interest for allotments at 
present and that there was now a waiting list 

● Woodland Walk; A suggested circular walk route had been pre-circulated 
showing the walk staying the field side of the hedge along Edith Weston 
Road and then by the allotments at the top of Pinfold lane and then behind 

the houses of Geoff Sewell Close before joining up with the path by the 
lower allotments. 5 emails had been received by residents raising both 

privacy and security concerns. There were also concerns from the 
allotment holders about dogs walking through. There were also concerns, 
in particular, regarding privacy, expressed by parish councillors and in 

view of these concerns it was agreed that Cllrs Smith, Cade and Sewell 
along with Mike Wyatt would meet in the very near future and review 

possible alternate routes that would not have the same issues. It was 
noted that there would be some financial cost whichever route was 

decided upon. 
 

48/20 Oval Report - Cllr Cade 

The following three items were noted: 
● The new play house had now been installed and secured in the fenced 

children’s play area 
● The electricity sub-station had been upgraded as planned 
● A further inspection of the trees on the Oval was scheduled for 17th 

September. This was to be carried out by Stuart Kidd, RCC, at a cost of 
£244.35 plus VAT 
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49/20 Date of next meeting: Monday 28th September, immediately 

following the NLPC meeting (Virtual) 
 

The meeting closed at 9.04pm 


